
New Letter of Understanding: 

Employee and Family Assistance Program (EFAP) 
(Not Appended to the Collective Agreement) 

 
  At no cost to the Members, the Board shall continue to be responsible for:  

a) Providing access to the EFAP for all Secondary Occasional Teachers employed by 
the Board; 

b) Paying for the EFAP; and, 
c) Administering the EFAP. 

 


